
 
MBN is proud to present an event on... 

SHARIAH COMPLIANT 

SUPERANNUATION 

We are fortunate enough to host a presentation by one of our members (and former MBN 

Executive member), Mr Yousuf Ali Khan from Financial First, a boutique financial planning 

firm here in Brisbane. Yousuf will explain in more detail about Shariah Compliant 

Superannuation, why you should consider it and how it can help you achieve your financial 

goals. 

 

DATE: Tuesday 25 October 2011 

VENUE:  IWAQ Office (11 Watland Street, Springwood) - please note the new venue! 

TIME: 6.30pm for  7pm sharp 

ADMISSION: $10 for members, $15 for non members 

Light refreshments will be served (tea, coffee, biscuits) 

 

Please RSVP by sending an email to secretary@mbn.net.au  or contacting one of the Executive 

Committee members. 

 

See you there Insha Allah! 
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